MARCH 17TH 2013 MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES

- We met our newest member Matt Vatcher.
- Minutes from our February meeting were reviewed and accepted.
- We thanked Rick H., Tom and Paul Walsh for bar-b-queuing at Markham Outdoor Power's Daytona Days.
- Executive reports:
 - o Stephen Daiter (Treasurer) we have approximately \$640 in the bank, which includes paying our share of the December bike show.
 - Pat Peel (Ride Coordinator) Pat reviewed our ride calendar. Regarding Manitoulin, 13 are confirmed, and there is room for 2 more people. Cost is \$150 plus miscellaneous.
 - Robin (50/50 Coordinator) doing a great job robbin' everybody for our 50/50 draws (get it???).
 - Warren (Events Calendar Coordinator)invited people to contact him for ride calendar updates. Warren passed around a sample of our current ride calendar. We also agreed that we will not include "Talk Like A Pirate Day" in this year's calendar.
 - Jay (Stores Coordinator) Jay will be placing a stores order imminently. It was agreed that for future red shirts, if there are not enough members to create a minimum order, we would coordinate through Jay purchasing a red shirt ourselves elsewhere (Costco, Wal-Mart, etc.).
- Rick Hack volunteered to take over the Chapter Director duties. Thank you Rick. And thank you also to Nedda who initially offered to help if nobody volunteered.
- Ride-In Brunch handled by Steve Fishman. This year's May 5th RIL will be held at the Canadian Legion Hall in Fergus. It is being sponsored by Toronto Wings, and we've only for 11 confirmed so far. Come on people, this is the unofficial Region J kick-off to the motorcycling season. As Nedda said, we usually get 20 or more people attending. Contact Steve and get your tickets NOW! And we need somebody to volunteer to put together a nice ride to and from Fergus. I know of lots of nice bakeries and coffee shops between here and there.
- Spring Warm-Up is being coordinated by Kevin, and, as usual, is being hosted at the Honda head office by the Toronto and Newmarket chapters
- Gold Rush raffle tickets are being handled by Steve Fishman, AND HE ONLY HAS 7 LEFT!
- Pat suggested we purchase two chapter bar-b-que aprons. It was put to a vote and passed. For our next monthly meeting Pat will present to the chapter a design for the aprons.
- Toronto wings still needs a Social Coordinator (or two)
- 50/50 was won by Zoom Zoom Zaretsky (\$37.50)